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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

No: 215/2012 
 
Date: 30th March 2012 

 

Visit of Sir Graham Watson MEP 

 
Liberal Democrat MEP for Gibraltar and South West England, Sir Graham Watson MEP, 
arrives in Gibraltar this weekend. He is also the President of the European Liberal 
Democrat and Reform Party. 
 
Sir Graham will be meeting the Chief Minister Fabian Picardo and Deputy Chief Minister Dr 
Joseph Garcia on Monday. This will be followed by an address to the Cabinet and by a 
discussion on EU issues as they affect Gibraltar. 
 
He will be meeting the Environmental Safety Group and will also pay a courtesy call on His 
Excellency the Governor. 
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